
Report on Orientation Programme in association with NSS 

Date: 2nd September 2024 

Organized by: NSS Unit 1 

Venue: Milli Al-Ameen College (for Girls) 

On 2nd September 2024, NSS Unit 1 of Milli Al-Ameen College (for Girls) conducted an 

Orientation Programme to introduce newly admitted students to the cell's objectives and 

activities. The session began with an introduction by Jemima Nasrin, the Program Officer of 

NSS, who outlined the mission and operations of the unit. She emphasized the vital role of an 

NSS Volunteer, detailing their duties and responsibilities while highlighting the importance of 

NSS in shaping personality and character development. 

During the session, Jemima Nasrin elaborated on how NSS contributes to the holistic growth 

of students by fostering a sense of social responsibility and community service. She 

encouraged the new students to actively participate in various NSS activities that promote 

leadership skills, teamwork, and a commitment to societal well-being. 

Following the presentation, the NSS Volunteers set up a registration desk for new 

enrollments. The event witnessed an overwhelming response, with 63 new students 

enthusiastically joining as Volunteers. The NSS Cell warmly welcomed the new members and 

took a collective pledge to serve society with dedication and compassion. 

The Orientation Programme concluded with a sense of excitement and a shared commitment 

among the new Volunteers to uphold the values of NSS and contribute meaningfully to the 

community. 

NOT ME BUT YOU 

 

  



SOME PHOTOGRAPHS OF THE EVENT 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


